
Republic of Panama 
Superintedency of Banks 

 
 
 
 
 
 
October 29, 1999 
CIRCULAR  Nº 37-99 
 
 

 
Mr. General Manager 
Office Delivery 

 
 

Dear Sir: 
 
We take this opportunity to inform you that the Superintendency of Banks has declared 
Saturday, October 30 as a regular working day and that we will be at your service 
tomorrow as well.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Vilma De Luca Diez 
Acting Superintendent 
 
 
 
/sodef 
 
Enclosed: As indicated 
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